
From: Debbie Townley Sent: Friday, December 01, 2017 9:26 AM 

To: Amy Miller; Anthony Gonzales; Ashby Johnson; Bob Daigh; Caleb Kraenzel; Charlie Watts; Cole 
Kitten; Dan Hennessey; Dave Marsh; Doise Miers; Ed Polasek; Gary Hudder; Hillary Calavitta; Howard 

Koontz; Jacque Thomas; Javier Arguello; Jerry Borcherding; Justin Word; Kelly Porter; Laurie Moyer; 
Leon Barba; Lorena Escheverria de Misi; Lyle Nelson; Mike Hodge; Morgan Cotten; Steve Jones; Theresa 

Hernandez; Tom Gdala; Travis D. Askey; Trey Fletcher 

Subject: Regional Arterial Plan Steering Committee 

 
Dear Regional Partners, 
 
At the beginning of 2018, CAMPO will be launching the planning process for the region’s first ever 
Regional Arterial Plan.  The plan purpose is to understand the existing role and function of the region’s 
major arterial corridors and to define their future role(s) and function(s) by mode. The Regional Arterial 
Plan will include a facilities inventory, a review of the most current applicable regional policies and data, 
2045 illustrative and priority networks, guidance and recommendations on facility design and policy, 
performance measures, and an implementation plan with project and policy priorities for the next 25 
years.  In order to develop this plan, CAMPO is forming a steering committee inclusive of local, state, and 
regional agencies to guide the planning process.  You or another designee from your entity are being 
asked to serve on this committee. The role of committee members includes: 

 
 Attend and participate in 4 – 6 in-person steering committee meetings held through the duration 

of the 10-month planning process. 

 Review draft deliverables and provide feedback to CAMPO staff on the planning process 

 Assist and participate in public outreach activities including advertising meetings, assisting with 
identifying and securing venues, as well as attending and participating in open houses 

 Inform your elected officials and other stakeholders about the planning process 

 Provide input to the Technical Advisory Committee on the draft documents 

 
Please respond to this email if you are able to serve on the committee or identify who your entity’s 
designee will be on the committee.  CAMPO will inform you of the first meeting of this group once a 
detailed project timeline has been developed for the planning process. Please contact me if you have any 
questions.  
  
Thank you. 
 
Kelly Porter, AICP 
Regional Planning Manager 
Capital Area MPO (CAMPO) 
512.215.8225 
www.campotexas.org 

3300 N. Interstate 35, Suite. 630 

Austin, TX 78705 

 
 

 

http://www.campotexas.org/

